
 

JEREMY’S PLACE 

“DOUBLE GOOD” 
POPCORN FUNDRAISER 

 
We have great news! Jeremy’s Place is doing a gourmet 

Double Good Popcorn Fundraiser! From May 1, 2023 – 

May 5, 2023.The fact is that not only does Double Good 

make some of the tastiest Gourmet Popcorn but a whopping 

50% of every dollar goes back to support Jeremy’s Place!  It is 

the fastest and safest way to raise funds for Jeremy’s Place, 

which ultimately benefits the clients that we service and to 

support our banquet in October of 2023. 

1. Team Members-

Download the 

Double Good app. 

2. Join our fundraising 

event by using the 6 

letter event code 

AQZRYY 

3. Share your Pop-Up 

link with your Family 

and Friends using 

social media, texts, 

and emails 

4. Raise funds by selling 

Double Good Ultra 

Perineum Popcorn 

Prices for Signature 

Bags (5 cups each) 

start at $9, and 

Curated Collections 

at $26. The popcorn 

is delicious and 

award-winning! 

 
JEREMY’S PLACE INC. 

 
4910 Jonesboro Rd. Bldg. 
200 Union City, GA 30291 

770-969-9334 
info@thejeremysplace.org

You can ask for Mrs. 
Brown (Director) or Mr. 
Johnson (Asst. Director) 

 



 

 


